

EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL

Ivy Lane, Alsager, Stoke on Trent, ST7 2RQ Head Teacher: Juliet Jones Tel: 01270 845781

E-mail: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk



Thursday 25th November 2021

Dear parent/carer,

As you will be aware, we are striving to improve opportunities for our children at lunchtimes through the OPAL Outdoor Play and Learning Programme. For more information about this, and to access the introductory letter which was recently sent out on ParentMail, please click on the following link: http://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/page/opal/113550.

We are now ready to begin to implement some of the aspects of the OPAL Program, beginning with an increase in the amount of "stuff" that the children can play with in a safe and exciting manner during their play.

To do this, we would appreciate donations from parents, carers and the wider school community in order to enrich the play provision our children receive. In turn, this will provide our children with enriched opportunities for socialisation, co-operation, coordination, resilience, creativity, imagination and physical activity.

With this in mind, we would welcome donations of any of the items listed below. If you think you would like to donate any of these items, please email a photograph to contact@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk. We will then confirm if the item is suitable for our purpose.

- Short decking boards
- Pallets (lighter construction)
- Small world material, such as dinosaur toys and other figures
- Old pots and pans
- Tarpaulins

If you do have any further suggestions of how to help us on our OPAL journey, please speak to myself or your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. D Hancock Assistant Headteacher









